
Attention House Members: 
 
I am absolutely in favor of HB2303. Requiring a prescription for Sudafed is pointless, and only increases 
my already very busy physician’s workload. I would prefer that her time be spent on serious medical 
matters—not micromanaging access to an effective, relatively harmless, very occasionally used drug. 
 
Thank you, 
Jean Troudt 
Tigard, OR 97224 
 


